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Darren Millar AM
Chair, Public Accounts Committee

13 October 2014

Dear Darren,

Well-being of Future Generations (Wales) 

Further to a letter from the Chair of the Environment and Sustainability 
Committee to the Audit General for Wales on 3 October, and the 
corresponding reply from the Auditor General. 

The Finance Committee would like to endorse the Environment and 
Sustainability Committee request that, the Public Accounts Committee agrees 
the Auditor General for Wales undertake a review of the RIA in the Well-being 
of Future Generations (Wales) Bill. 

Yours sincerely

Jocelyn Davies AM
Chair, Finance Committee

cc: 
Alun Ffred Jones, Chair – Environment and Sustainability Committee
Huw Vaughan Thomas, Auditor General for Wales


